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   Next Meetings:  
    Thurs, Nov 7, 7pm  
    Thurs, Nov 21, 7pm 
      Miller’s Ale House | 455 Butterfield Rd |Lombard  
      Club Officer’s Email: ComeSkiWithUs@piccadillyskiclub.com 

November 2024 
www.piccadillyskiclub.com   

Est 1972 

From the President:  
 
Hello fellow Piccadillians,  
 
November is absolutely a great month for Piccadilly.  We might shiver a bit as the nights turn 
chilly, but we might also be shivering in anticipation of fall fun and our upcoming trip 
season!   
 
We don’t waste any time getting to the fun in November, as we kicked off the very first day, 
November 1st, with PSC bowling night at the Tivoli Bowl.  Next week we have our annual Ski 
Bee Membership Open House night on November 7th.  This meeting at Miller’s is always filled 
with fun, prizes, and lots of ski-silliness.  Please tell your friends and anyone that might be 
ski-curious.   
 
The very next Thursday is our annual King Keyser night.  This event at King Keyser in Hinsdale 
is a personal favorite.  It’s a great time to share snacks, stories, and beverages with 
friends.  It’s also an excellent opportunity for great deals, thanks to King Keyser’s generous 
discounts on this night.  K.K. will have deals on ski maintenance, new equipment, and the 
latest fashion accessories to ensure you’ll be drippin’ on the slopes this season.  😉 
 
Most important of all, November is a time to give thanks.  I’m certainly thankful for this 
country we’re lucky enough to live in, thankful for friends & family, and especially thankful 
for the camaraderie and friendships we have here in Piccadilly.  Thank you to all of you for 
making PSC the great club it is!   

 Yours truly,   Paul F. 
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Where in the World is Piccadilly? 
Bring PSC along with you on your travels near and far! Take a pic! Be sure 
to show the PSC logo in the photo, and you of course, along with your 
travel location as your backdrop.  Email Dawn, at rockaroche3@gmail.com  
subject line: Where in the world… It does NOT have to be across the world, 
but it would be fun if it was, and hopefully somewhere identifiable. 
Or, we’ll have fun guessing.  

 
 

 
Left:  PSC Ball Cap is about to go out whale watching in Sooke, BC 
with Julian F. 
 
 
 
Right:  Piccadilly Pin crossed to pond to 
catch a winning Bears game in London, 

with Gina and Allen B. Go Bears! 
 
 
 
Left: PSC Hat helped feed folks in the 
aftermath of Hurricane Milton – Large 
FL – along with Julian and World 
Central Kitchen. 
 
 

Right: PSC Biz Card enjoyed the 
chocolate fountain at the 

Bellagio Patisserie in Vegas, with 
Al & Cindy S. 

 
 
 
Left: PSC Ball Cap patiently waited for 
snow at Mount Snow Ski Resort in 
Vermont with Cathie D. Last we checked… 
still waiting…. 
 
 

 
 

Right: PSC Ball Cap visited the NFL Hall of Fame in  
Canton, Ohio along with Dean & Kris F. 
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Left: PSC Biz Card celebrated Octoberfest at Two 
Brothers with Paula R, Terry T, Harry M, Carl S.,  
and Ted R.  
 
 
 

Right: PSC Biz 
Card dined at 

Hopscotch and 
Vine in Plainfield with Ron S, Sharon L,  

Eileen and Duane A.   
 

 
 
 
Left:  “Four”… PSC Neck Wallet hit the links in Tellico Village, 
TN with Cathie & Chris D, and Carol & 
Roy V. 

 
 
 

Right:  PSC Neck Wallet 
sampled libations at Blue Ridge 

Winery in Dahlonega, GA with  
Roy & Carol V 

 
 

 
Left: PSC Biz Card cheered “Go 
Huskies” and tailgated at NIU’s Homecoming game with  
Dawn R, Allison S, Kris & Dean F, and Mike R. 

 
 

Right: PSC Luggage Tag crossed 
the ocean to enjoy Santorini, 

Greece with Dennis S & Gerry S. 
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PSC Biz Card toured, sipped and imbibed in the wine 
country of Sonoma & Napa with Vicki S & Paul F. 

 
 

PSC Biz Card inspects 
the engine of this ‘69 
Dodge Dart at a local 

car show. Original 
owner Mike H looks 

on. 
 

Left: PSC Biz Card hiked near the  
Wisconsin Dells, WI with Mike H. 
 

 
Right: PSC Hat has a bear 

encounter at the Lazy Bear 
Lodge, Churchill, Manitoba, 

Canada, with Scott S and 
Juan A. 

 
 

 
Left: PSC 
Koozie 
and Baseball Cap picnicked in Romeoville, after 
a long bike ride with Kevin, Janice,, Johnny O, 
Antonina L, Lawrence D and Nancy M. 

 
 
 

Right: PSC Biz 
Card flew to 

exotic Waikiki 
Beach, Honolulu, 

HI, (Diamond Head in the distance) with Julian F. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Take Piccadilly on your next adventure! 
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 WHAT  is “SKI BEE”?  

          
The SKI BEE event began during 
the earliest days of Piccadilly.  
(1972)  The answer lies in the Great Britain tradition of Sewing 

Bee groups, where people would come together to sew, chat, and share their skills.  
 
The 'bee' in 'ski bee' is an alteration of an English dialect word that meant “voluntary help given 
by neighbors toward the accomplishment of a particular task,”  Surviving and then craving a 
thrilling trip down a mountain covered with snow and ice (aka Skiing). The 
PSC founders also wanted to capture that sense of community by 
encouraging others to enjoy the sport of SKIING.  
 
But as much as we love skiing and sewing, bees are also important to us.놴놲놵놶놷놳 

 
 

From your Historian/Membership Chair, Larry Himmelblau 
 

 
 
 
 
 

– Ski Safety  
  – Ski News  
             – Ski Fun 

 
 
 

Now that the weather is cooling down and the days are getting shorter, it’s time to get out the 
skis and tune them up. Also check your ski apparel to make sure it still fits and is somewhat 
fashionably current. On Thursday, November 14, you can get your skis tuned up and take care of 
all your fashion issues on King Keyser night. Come from 6:00 pm till 8:00 pm for a 20% discount 
on various goods and services. There will be some snacks, adult beverages and the usual 
Piccadilly fun.  Join us for this annual event that gets us thinking about snow.  

 
Happy skiing - Jackie, Your Ski Meister 
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Social at-a-Glance (Details below in the newsletter) 
 
Do you have suggestions for future events, or do you want to host one? Contact John 
at jfosullivan56@att.net 
 
 
 Thur, 11/7 – 7pm - General Mtg, SKI BEE/Membership Open House. RSVP on MeetUp  
 Thurs, 11/14 – 6-8pm - King Keyser Night, Please RSVP on MeetUp 
 Thur, 11/21 – 7pm - General Mtg, RSVP on MeetUp for Headcount 
 Sat, 11/30 – 1pm-3pm – Pickleball, Woodridge.  RSVP and Pay direct to Johnny O 
 
 Tues, 12/3 – 7:15-8:30 – Feed My Starving Children RSVP on MeetUp 
 Thur, 12/5 – 7pm - General Mtg, RSVP on MeetUp for Headcount 
 Thur, 12/19 – 7pm - General Mtg, Christmas Meeting RSVP on MeetUp for Headcount 

 
 
 
 

Create Your MeetUp Account -  People need to RSVP to monthly PSC meetings, 
and often our events, so it's very important to be a 
PSC MeetUp member.  We use this convenient tool to 
communicate with you for our events, like where to 
gather, last-minute event changes, or weather alerts. 
Please help our Event Hosts reach you for notification 
and help them know who to look for so we can sit 

together! We also use MeetUp to give Miller’s a headcount, so they can assign proper staffing, 
and finally, we can attract more MeetUp members, which translates to new Piccadilly 
memberships to keep our club thriving.   https://www.meetup.com/piccadilly-ski-social-club/  
As you can see, there are many good reasons to create your account today!  If you need help, 
see one of your board members.  - Thanks, Pam 
 

 
 

KEEP STOCKED UP ON  
BUSINESS CARDS!   
Share Piccadilly with your friends  
and keep our club growing strong!   
 
Grab some business cards for the wallet or purse 
at the next meeting.  (The newest version have 
Miller’s Ale House on them, and our 7pm 
meeting time.) Carry them with you, and hand 
them out to prospective members….  An easy 
way to invite a friend to check us out. 
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NEW TRIP ANNOUNCEMENT! 
 

Piccadilly is going to Bourbon Country! 
 Dates: 5/12/2025 – 5/16/2025 
 Cost: $925 (Initial Deposit: $250) 
 Trip leader: TBD 

 
Trip sign up starts at the 11/7 meeting!!!!! 

 
 

Yes, you read that right, PSC will be going to 
the heart of Kentucky Bourbon Country in 
Louisville next year, May 12-16, 2025.  This will 
be a drive-yourself-down and back trip and we 
will be staying 4 nights at the Springhill Suites 
Hotel on Jefferson Street right in downtown 
Louisville. There are quite a few distilleries 
(and breweries) within a convenient short walk 

from this hotel.  This trip also includes a dinner cruise on the Belle of Louisville Riverboat 
which comes with a buffet dinner, coffee, lemonade and water, and cash bar.  We are 
also including an all-day bus tour to 2 or 3 distilleries, a lunch stop (lunch is not included) 
and a tour of Churchill Downs!   
 

Not enough 
bourbon?  Not to 
worry – there is 
an optional 
second all-day 
bus tour to 2 or 3 
more distilleries and a lunch stop (lunch is not 
included).  The cost of this optional second bus tour 

will depend upon how many people wish to go on it.  Too much 
bourbon??  No worries – the Louisville Slugger Museum and Factory is a 
short walk from the hotel 놴놲놵놶놷놳 There are plenty of non-bourbon 
activities too! The Springhill Suites hotel includes a full hot American 
buffet breakfast daily, in-room microwave and mini-fridge, and reduced 
parking of $10/car/night.   
 

Trip sign up starts at the 11/7 meeting. Initial Deposit is $250pp. 
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Trip Updates 
MIDWEST -  Rooms are still available on some of our Midwest 
destinations.  For example, we still need a single male for a roommate on 
Chestnut Mountain. Plus we still have plenty of room on the bus for the 
one day.  Hopefully we’ll have some big Midwest snow this season.  
 
Stay alert for possible pop-up trips to other favorite Midwest locations. 
More to come as the season progresses.  

See you on the slopes, Jackie and Julian 
 

Trip Name Trip Dates Pricing Status Contact Info 

Turks & Caicos  12/7-12/12/24 $1910/$2301 Wait List Carol Votava 
Cavotava@gmail.com 
 

Winter Park, CO 1/10 – 1/14/25 $1229 Wait List Carole Kempf 
carolekempf13@gmail.com 

One Day 
Magical Mystery 
Tour 

1/18/25 $159 Open Laura Schuurman 
schuurmanlaura860@gmail.com 

Chestnut Mt 
Drive Up 

1/31 – 2/2/25 $340 Open – 
seeking 1 
male  

Jackie Dudek 
jackied718@comcast.net 

Whistler 
Blackcomb 

2/8 – 2/15/25 $1900 + EPIC Wait List Mike Roche 
mikeroche417@gmail.com 

CMSC 
Jackson Hole 

2/22 –3/1/25                      $2240 Wait List Lynn Consdorf 
lmdraft58@gmail.com 

Snowmass, CO   3/15 – 3/22/25 $2649 1 spot -  
Female 

Terry Turlek 
turlekt@gmail.com 

Louisville 
Bourbon Trail 

5/12 – 5/16/25 $925 Sign up 
at 11/7 
meeting 

TBD 

 

 
Trip Payments Due this month* 
 
11/7/24 
Mystery One-day $Balance 
Whistler  $300 
Snowmass  $375 
 
* Please turn in your checks promptly, during meetings at Miller’s, or mail to P.O. Box 207, Downers Grove, 
IL 60515. All checks are made out to Piccadilly Ski Club; please note in the memo section which trip to 
apply payment.  Thank you.     - Julian & Jackie  
 
 

11/21/24 
Chestnut $Balance 
Jackson Hole $325 
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Social Details 
For questions on social events, contact John O’Sullivan at jfosullivan56@att.net 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Piccadilly SKI BEE (Membership Open House) Thurs, 11/7,  7pm 
 

* Come for the RAFFLE - Over 20 prizes!!!  
* Come to show your PSC Spirit 
* Come for a Great Time 
 
 

Our SKI BEE tradition continues this year. Help celebrate and show your PSC spirit at this special 
meeting.  Bring a non-member friend. That is how we grow the club.  Show our new members 
that we are PSC, and we love to ski, board, and have fun. 
 
We have AWESOME prizes worth thousands of dollars for the raffle including donations 
from:  *Viking Ski Shop * ERIKS Ski & Bike *Whitefish Mt. Lodge * Beaver Creek * Steamboat * 
Telluride * Mammoth * Sun Peaks * Jackson WY * Chamonix * Massage Envy * PSC SWAG  * PSC 
$ki Buck$.  
 
Once again, we are going to have a “Pick-a-Prize” raffle for a few special items. You can drop a 
ticket in the General Raffle box OR drop your ticket in the box that is just for ONE of the Special 
Prizes. (Don’t forget to keep your ½ of the ticket).   Tickets are still $1 each and 6 for $5.  

                           
                    2 NIGHT STAYS                  GENERAL RAFFLE 20+ PRIZES 

 
DON’T MISS ALL THE BUZZ ….. JUST BEE THERE!!! 
REMINDER: SKI BEE is also the last chance to renew your membership for only $25. After that, 
all memberships are $30. Remember, you must be a current member of PSC 2024-2025 to go on 
our awesome trips. Bring a friend, checkbooks, and/or cash for Raffle Tickets and membership 
renewal. We are off to a great start, but our goal is to top last year. Forms & other member info 
is online: www.piccadillyskiclub.com/membership   

- Larry Himmelblau, PSC Membership Chair  

   NEXT 2 MEETINGS:  Nov 7 and Nov 21 
 

Please RSVP on MeetUp for the meetings so we can provide a more accurate headcount 
 to Miller’s for staffing and service. Thank you!  

https://www.meetup.com/piccadilly-ski-social-club/ 
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Don’t let this happen to you. Get your ski 
equipment from King Keyser…… 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
King Keyser Night – Shop & Save 20% – Thurs 11/14, 6pm-8pm 
 
41 S. Washington Street in downtown Hinsdale 
  
Does your ski gear still fit? Is it worn out? Has it been a while since you upgraded your outfit 
(Mike?) If yes, then stop into King Keyser Ski Shop to check out all the new gear and great deals 
for the 2024-2025 season.  

 
Piccadilly Members receive 20% off this night.  
So be sure to have your Membership Card handy. 
  
Parking is free after 6pm and King Keyser will be open for PSC 
until 8:00 pm. Feel free to arrive early if you would like extra 
time to shop.  Lite refreshments from both PSC and King Keyser 
included. - Skimeister Jackie 

 
 
 
 

TRAVEL INSURANCE    
Tip: Explore the “Cancel For Any Reason” version of trip insurance, 
to see if that’s the best fit for you, but be advised you will need to 
purchase that version very shortly after your first trip payment.  
Here are helpful links from the CMSC website for your 
convenience. (PSC does not endorse any insurance carrier) 
http://www.csatravelpro.com/WINTERSPORTTOUR 
http://www.travelprotectors.com 
https://www.allianztravelinsurance.com 
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Pickleball,  Sat., 11/30,  1pm-3pm 
 
Woodridge ARC 
 
Let’s get Pickled! Join PSC for this new event playing on 3 inside 
courts at the Woodridge ARC located at 8201 Janes Ave, 
Woodridge.  All players will rotate in and out. 
 

 The cost for Pickleball is $10pp. Payable to Johnny O by Zelle, (jfosullivan56@att.net)  
Venmo, or check made out to John O. You made it on the list when payment has been 
received. LIMITED SPOTS….First come, first served. Check for availability prior to sending 
money 

 
 All levels of play welcome.   When signing up please let us know your ability level. 

 
 Paddles are not available at the gym.  Please bring your own paddles and any extras you 

have to loan to players that do not have one.  
 
 Gym rules:  No alcohol, no food, no glass bottles, no 

gum.  Water should be in plastic bottles.  Must wear gym 
shoes.  

 
AFTERWARDS: We have the gym from 1-3 and will go out 
afterwards for food and drink at 3.15p-5.30 , McWethy’s Sports 
Dome, 730 N. Bolingbrook Dr, Bolingbrook. You can stop by 
McWethy’s even if you don’t Pickle with us. 

Please Note: This is not a meetup event and requires sign up and payment to John O’Sullivan 
directly, by Zelle, Venmo, Check or cash      jfosullivan56@att.net 

  
 
PSC Gives Back! Feed My Starving Children – Tues, 12/3, 7:15pm - 8:45pm 
 

“Chicken * Veggies * Soy * Rice” 
We’re back, with this popular holiday giving opportunity to feed 
underserved children in the U.S. and around the world.  Feed My 
Starving Children was founded as a nonprofit during a 
humanitarian visit to Honduras and now ships much needed food 

packets to over 90 countries and the US.  You’ll get to make the meal packets (nutritional food 
packets containing rice, soy, veggies, chicken flavoring, vitamins 
and minerals) to be shipped out immediately!  The results are 
dramatic for these children. 20 spots have been reserved for our 
PSC family.  Please sign up via MeetUp.    Let’s all wear our PSC 
shirts, and meet prior to grab a nibble together.  Restaurant 
location TBD.  Feed My Starving Children, 555 Exchange Court, 
Aurora.  -  Event Hosts: Mike & Dawn Roche.                                                                                                                                 
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Christmas Extravaganza Meeting 12/19,  
7pm, at Millers!  
 
Come early for dinner, stay for the camaraderie. 

Millers Ale House, 455 E. Butterfield Rd, Lombard 
 
Piccadilly loves Christmas and knows how to enjoy the 
spirit of the season and spend quality time with 

friends. This celebration will have various layers to it, including but not limited to:  
 
 Christmas Trivia questions with prizes for 1st and 2nd place. 
 $plit the pot raffle, with the winners being the one with the winning raffle ticket and 

shared with our favorite charity. 
 Ugly sweater contest, wins a prize! Remove the mothballs and rejuvenate your best 

sweater. Get some laughs in and get involved in the contest with your favorite ugly 
sweater, you may win!   

 Partake in the $5 dollar prize grab bag, simply bring a wrapped gift worth $5 or more 
and join in on the exchange and fun! 

 
Santas little helper thinks there might be accessories 
like candy and Christmas stuff on the tables.  Please 
bring singles for the raffle tickets & $plit the Pot. 
Let’s make it a big prize especially for our charity. 
 
Anybody seeking a Santa encounter, be ready to 
meet our favorite Santa and, sit on his lap and tell 
him what you want for Christmas. You better watch 
out, a picture might catch the moment! LOL 놌놅놆녿놀놋농  
 
Please respond on meetup for headcount so we can let our host know how many people will be 
coming. Last year we had 90 people, one of our biggest meetings. We want them to be staffed 
properly for us. Bring on the whole gang.  Any questions can be directed to John O @    
jfosullivan56@att.net    
 
 

 
                               

ALL THINGS CMSC  
 

CMSC General Meetings  -  Typically held on 2nd Tuesday of each month at Sawa’s Old 
Warsaw, 9200 W. Cermak Rd., Broadview, IL    
 
CMSC EVENT SCHEDULE 
*Jan 25-26, 2025:  Winter ski jump tournament at the Norge Ski Jump in Fox River Grove. 
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*Jan 24 – Feb 5, 2025 - CMSC Europe – Andermatt-Sedrun, Switzerland which is now owned by 
Vail Resorts.  There will be an extension to Lucerne, Switzerland.  Info is available on CMSC 
website at www.skicmsc.com  or contact Steve Patzer at scpatzer@hotmail.com  
 
*Feb 1 – 2, 2025:   Travel & Adventure Show, Donald E. Stevens Convention Center in Rosemont.   
 
*Feb 22 – March 1, 2025- CMSC Chicago Week – Jackson Hole, WY.  If you would like to join the 
trip, please connect with Lynn Consdorf, Piccadilly Trip Leader.  So far, the CMSC attendance is 
11 clubs and 162 people. 
 
*April 2 – 7, 2025:  CMSC Spring Fling – Steamboat, CO.   Trip packages starting at $1,431/pp 
and includes air on Southwest, RT ground transportation, 5 nights lodging at newly renovated 
Holiday Inn Steamboat Springs (Dbl Occ), daily hot breakfast, and a 4-day lift ticket (Ikon base 
plus accepted).  Contact Kevin Conlon at kconz1@aol.com or 708-906-9517 for more info. 
 
*Feb 28 – March 7, 2026:  CMSC Chicago Week – Snowmass, CO **Save the Dates**  More info 
to follow. 
 
*Baseball 2025:   We’re looking into doing a Cub/Sox game at Guaranteed Rate Field, where 
they have a separate tailgate area the weekend of July 25-27.  Stay tuned for more info! 
 
SAVE THE DATES 

*Sept 6, 2025 for the CMSC Picnic at Norge Ski Jump in Fox River Grove.  Anyone interested in 
helping out, please let me know. 
 
*Feb 28 – March 7, 2026:  CMSC Chicago Week – Snowmass, CO.  More info to follow. 
 
*Oct 3-5, 2025:   Ski and Snowboard Show is back at the Schaumburg Convention Ctr. 
 
*Oct 11, 2025:  Trip Seminar is back! 
 
 

For more information on CMSC, go to:     https://www.skicmsc.com/ 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
National Ski Council Federation News 

 Online Silent Auction runs from October 2023 – November 2024.  Check it out! 
For more information:  https://skifederation.org/ 

 



 

14 
 

Social Recaps, Ski Stories & Photo Gallery… 
 
 
Piccadilly Goes to the Theater! On October 5th, ten 
Piccadillians traveled to the Edgewater neighborhood 
on the north side of Chicago, where City Lit Theater is 
located, to see “The House of Ideas.” the final play in 
the Four Color Trilogy written by Mark Pracht, 
documenting the personalities and conflicts in the 
seminal days of comic book industry. 
 

Before seeing 
the play, we 
met at the Edgewater Mexican Cafe for dinner. We 
had plenty of time to enjoy a cocktail, our food, and 
conversation.  After our delicious meals and 
margaritas, we walked a block east to the theater. We 
settled into our seats and, after the house lights 
dimmed, saw a fascinating performance by a talented 
cast.  All-in-all, a fine evening was enjoyed by all. 
 – David Valenta 

 
 
 

 
Kevin’s 9th Annual Fall Bike Ride & Bonfire Recap -  A healthy group 
of folks showed up to ride the annual trek through Waterfall Glen, and 
then even more folks showed up to partake in Kevin’s yummy chili and 
enjoy a bodacious bonfire. Some folks even brought their own stuff to 
burn! Can you say Kindling?  We had great weather and an almost full 
moon. This beautiful evening was made complete with Kevin’s amazing 
chili, Ted’s devilled eggs, and some college football on TV.  Thank you 
Kevin…. Until next year! – Your adoring fans 
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Cranberry Slough hike with lunch, Mo’s Willow Pub. The weather was questionable, but 

the trail gods opened up a window between the 
clouds just long enough to complete our 2 & 2/3 
mile hike through the glacier carved preserves of 
Palos Park Preserve. The weather looked like it could 
have gone either way but whether the hike went 
on, the lunch and brew afterward was clearly on as 
originally planned. 25 hikers came out, rain jackets 
in hand, for a wonderful, leisurely soft trail, no hurry 

pace hike. 
 
It seems the mention of the coveted Pot Roast 
sandwich in prior communications aligned well 
with the intentions of many of the hungry 
hikers! Regardless, there were many wonderful 
choices on the menu, the group had many 
delectable choices and wonderful tap and 
bottled beers. Their prices were also very 
reasonable. Holly and staff were able to 
pleasantly and quickly bring food and beverage to all for a great meal. Thanks to Rich the owner 
who had his staff alerted to the arrival of our group and ready to go!  About 30 people made it 
to the Pub where we had a nice, relaxing gathering.  New to Piccadilly was Susan L. who fit right 
in with the gang and had a great time socializing and meeting many veteran and newer 
members.   Overall, the hike and brew is becoming a PSC favorite theme and fun was had by all!     
See you on the Trail ,    John O   
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Warren Miller Movie at the Tivoli – About 12 of us 
showed up in our PSC gear and really made a splash at this 
year’s Warren Miller Movie event! They were celebrating 
the 75th Anniversary of Warren’s movies, and we didn’t 
want to miss this! I believe former Prez, Terry T, discovered 
this opportunity to market ourselves by taking out a table 
(mini booth), and our current Prez, Paul, continues it today.  
We like this from a 
marketing perspective 
because it’s a target 
rich environment…. all 

folks who enjoy skiing and boarding!  We had the first table 
near the “exhibitor" area and were able to showcase our 
great trip line up, social calendar and camaraderie!  We 
gathered contact info from about 40 folks who were 
interested in finding out more about our club, as well as 
possibly winning a free Midwest trip for 2 with our club.  
The movie was your typical Warren Miller fare, but that’s never a bad thing!  Plenty of 
acrobatics and amazing snow prowess were showcased along with a few ridiculous vignettes, 
but Warren Miller is always entertaining.  At Intermission, many items were raffled off and 

guess who won our own big Piccadilly raffle prize? None 
other than Duane Amlee!  Congrats Duane on winning a 2-
year membership along with some other goodies. ( I guess 
we won’t be getting rid of him any time soon. LOL) 
 
A huge, huge thank you to Vicki S and Paul F for 
orchestrating the whole thing, pulling it together and 
getting our PSC logo front and center for the whole 
audience to see!!!!!  Mike & Dawn R helped man the booth 

and tried not to scare anyone away. Until next year…… - Dawn 
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Halloween Trivia and Costume celebration The meeting glowed 
in Halloween theme as the holiday was obvious with the appearance 
of Halloween candy strewn around the room in inviting locations. 
Our ghoulie participants arrived in titillating attire. The theme of 
Halloween was apparent and welcoming. For a smaller meeting it 
meant more candy for the people who 
attended. The meeting went on as 
usual, and after all business was taken 
care of, the Trivia contest was started. 
People did great on their knowledge, 
there was only one first place winner 
with all questions unbelievably 

answered correctly.  He also answered the bonus question 
accurately. David V., our winner, showed off all his Halloween 
trivia knowledge on top of that he sported a wonderful top hat 
and tails costume. Our second-place trivia achiever was Jackie D. 
(she missed 1st place this time!) with a score of all questions but 
one. Nice Job Jackie as usual! 
 
The winner of the costume contest was from outer space evidently! Susan V was our token 
astronaut and ran away with the voting results. Making it an unmistakable number one 
candidate. Congratulations Susan, you made the voting results easy. Hope nobody got too 
scared and enjoyed our send off to this Halloween season.  - John O  
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This picture is too good to wait til the December issue!  If you weren’t 
there, you missed a great event and all the drama that ensued at the end.  

Next month we’ll have the whole recap and tell you what you missed!  
Stay tuned! Until then, enjoy!  

 

(photo credit: Pauline M.) 
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      www.piccadillyskiclub.com 

Facebook at: http://www.facebook.com 

MeetUp at: http://www.MeetUp.com/Piccadilly-Ski-Social-Club/ 

Email all articles and high-res photos for 
next newsletter to Dawn Roche. 

Deadline: 20th of month prior 
Rockaroche3@gmail.com 

 
Also, email all high-resolution photos to 

Pam Rockey for our website at 
prockey@sbcglobal.net 

 
 

             

PSC  2024 – 2025  
Board & Appointed Positions 

 
President:  Paul Fuka 
Vice President: Sandy Liedtke 
Secretary:  Nancy Goins 
Treasurer:  John Schuurman 
Trip Chair:  Julian Franklin 
Asst. Trip Chair: Jackie Dudek 
Membership/Historian: Larry Himmelblau  
Social:    John O’Sullivan 
Publicity:  Dawn Roche 
Webmaster:  Pam Rockey 
Sgt @ Arms/CMSC: Vicki Schutz 
Ski Meister:  Jackie Dudek 
  

Contact Your Piccadilly Officers Here: 
comeskiwithus@piccadillyskiclub.com 
P.O. Box 207, Downers Grove, IL 60515 

 


